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         502 Front Street
         Conway, AR 72032

Dear St. Joseph Friend,

Few things make us happier than watching our Bulldogs on the court here at St. Joseph School.

Six times a day, five days a week, over 200 students can be seen dribbling and shooting basketballs, setting and spiking volleyballs, working on drills, sprints, cardio and so much more.

As a St. Joseph School supporter, you know that practice makes perfect – on and off the court. When our students can concentrate on their skills, drills and team bonding, they perform better. When distractions cloud their focus, many times their efforts come up short.

You also know the importance of our parents, grandparents, and fans that support our teams. Their commitment to St. Joseph School athletics is a driving force in the confidence of our Bulldogs. It’s through this support that our kids strive to play like champions.

That is why I am writing to you today. Our ability to provide our students and Bulldog fans with air conditioning and new bleachers they need to truly thrive is greatly helped by your generous support.

You can help us cool our gym and provide safe seating for our students and fans by sending an urgently needed contribution to St. Joseph School Annual Fund today. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]You help to make so much good happen at St. Joseph School – from comfortable and meaningful practices to sportsmanship during tournaments. Thank you. I hope you will help our students by making a generous gift to St. Joseph School today.

Your support will help provide our students with much needed air conditioning that will play such an important role in their physical and emotional well-being, day after day, week after week, month after month. In addition, your donation will help provide safe, sturdy bleachers for students and fans.

Each and every student in our care means the world to us, and we are deeply grateful for your continued support. Your gift today makes a big difference tomorrow and every day!

With Gratitude,

Nicole Rappold, Development Director
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